
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADDENDUM NO. II 

 

 

DATE:     January 11, 2017 

 

TO:     All Proposers 

 

FROM:    Janice McClelland, Assistant Purchasing Agent  

 

SUBJECT:    Addendum No. 2 – Funding for Improvements to Historic  

     Buildings  

 

PROPOSALS TO BE OPENED: February 14, 2017, at 11:00:00 a.m.  

 

This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original 

specifications as noted. 

 

Question Submitted to the Office of the Purchasing Agent 

 

Q.  Can non-monetary, in-kind contributions count toward the 35% match.  Specifically, if 

labor or professional services such as architectural work are provided at no charge to our 

organization, can those services be assigned a monetary value? 

 

 A.  No, they cannot. 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. II 

 

 


